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“Test Nebraska to come to Valentine June 2nd”  
Public Service Announcement 

 
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) would like to pass along to district 

residents that it was announced today that Test Nebraska will be coming to the area. One of the 
first testing events will be on June 2nd in Valentine. To sign up for the Test Nebraska event please 
visit the Test Nebraska website on testnebraska.com in either the English or Spanish version by 
clicking the language preference at the top of the page. Click the START NOW button at the top 
to begin and complete the questions to the best of your knowledge. Based on the answers given 
it will be determined if you qualify to be tested. If you qualify there will be additional 
information as well a direction on where the nearest upcoming testing event will be.  

 
 
Case count update as of 5/28/2020 at 3:00 PM: 25 total cases and 18 recoveries (R) 
Antelope: 8 R: 6  Keya Paha: 0 
Boyd: 0   Knox: 11 R: 9 
Brown: 0  Pierce: 4 R: 1 
Cherry: 1 R: 1  Rock: 0 
Holt: 1 R: 1 
 
 

### 


